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4th April 2025 

Dear Year 4 Parent/Carers, 

We just wanted to take a moment to thank all of you for your support 
yesterday when the coach did not turn up to transport the Y4 children 
to the Primary Arts Network performance at the Parr Hall.  The 
response was unbelievable and how you all trusted one another so 
much to help each other out was incredible. 
 
After all the challenges of getting them there, it was very much worth 

the wait and seeing all your faces when the children performed was priceless.  You were all definitely 
the best cheerleaders in the Parr Hall last night. 
 
Thank you also to those parents who took the time to thank the staff for all their hard work and also 
your lovely comments.   
 
Your children are exceptional! 
 
With kindest regards, 
 

Jayne Narraway 

Headteacher 
 


